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In response to our community consultation last year for our óreporting on learning to be 

strengthened and use more technology,ô we are delighted to be able to launch our new 

reporting system, LINC-ED from Monday 20 May.  To provide you with further information 

about this new system, we are holding an information evening on Wednesday 22 May from 7-

8pm in the staffroom.  Please let the office know if you plan to attend. Tea and coffee will be 

provided.  

An email regarding our new reporting system and how to log in to see your childôs learning 

was sent out on Monday 20 May ÈÔÔÐȡȾȾ×××Ȣ×ÁÉËÁÎÁÅȢÓÃÈÏÏÌȢÎÚȾρψρυȾÎÏÔÉÃÅͺÁÒÅÁÓȾυ-

ÎÏÔÉÃÅÓ-ÁÎÄ-ÕÐÄÁÔÅÓ but to find out more, please come along to our information evening where 

we will be talking about: 
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This information evening is an overview of the new system. To discuss your individual childôs learning and 

ówhere theyôre at,ô please make an appointment at our Parent Teacher interviews early June (visit our website for 

details). If you cannot make one of these appointments and wish to speak to a teacher about learning, please email 

them. 

  

If you have any problems with access please contact: Fiona Charters. She will be available in person IN THE LIBRARY 

from 8.30am to 9am and the office from 3.15pm to 3.45pm from Wednesday 22 May to Friday 31 May. Alternatively call 

the office between 9am and 3pm. This is the best point of contact for technical issues as what parents can see is 

different to how teachers view the system. 

 We look forward to seeing you. 

¶ why we are using Linc-Ed, the vision; 

¶ what you will see about your childôs learning, their progressions through the years, their next steps;  

¶ how you can help with further learning at home and 

¶ the technical side of how to log in and use the information if you are having difficulty. 

http://www.waikanae.school.nz/1815/notice_areas/5-notices-and-updates
http://www.waikanae.school.nz/1815/notice_areas/5-notices-and-updates


Teachers will definitely be striking on Wednesday 29 May. This will mean that the school will be closed for 

the whole day.  

 There will be no student supervision available at the school and parents will be required to make alternative childcare 

arrangements. Buses will not be running.  

Funzone will be offering childcare during this time. If you wish to use this option please contact Funzone 

through 080 05439696 or via their website www.funzone.co.nz  

Any costs associated with this are to be met by families and parents. 

Unfortunately, due to the Governments intransigence it is likely that industrial action will carry on 

throughout the year. In my view there will more strike action. Please be prepared for a lengthy 

campaign with its associated disruptions.  

The  School will be closed Monday 3 June as it is a Public Holiday, Queenôs Birthday. 

Our monthly Board meeting is being held on Thursday 30 May  at 7.30pm in the staffroom. All are welcome. Reports are 

available from the office after Friday 24 May 



In May this year we, like many schools across the 

country, will be having Board of Trustees elections 

and I WANT YOU to consider nominating yourself or 

someone you think would be appropriate to the 

Board. It is an incredibly rewarding role and one that 

will give you lots of personal satisfaction. We have 

just finalised our new strategic plan and there are 

some exciting initiatives on the horizon. You are 

required to attend BOT meetings, but outside of that 

you can be as committed as you would like to. Oh, 

and it is also lots of fun!! So if you think you have 

what it takes then please put your name forward. 

Details regarding the process and timeline for the 

elections can be found on the school website under 

ócalendarô. So come on - Have a go! 

 

Rawiri Faulkner 

Chairperson - Waikanae School BOT 

The Waikanae School Board of Trustees has what is called a ósplitô Board. This means that we have Board elections 

every 18 months where some of the positions come up for election rather than all positions every three years. Elections 

this year will be held in June for three parent representatives for a three year term. Being a Board member is a very 

worthwhile method of supporting your childôs education and I urge you to consider standing for election. 

Key dates for the election are as follows: 

  8 May Roll Closes 

 10 May Call for Nominations 

 24 May Nominations Close 

 29 May Voting Papers Sent Out By 

 Noon 7 June Election Day (voting closes) 

 13 June Votes Counted By 

 14 June Board Takes Office 

Nominations papers have been 

sent home in the mail. 

Additional nomination forms are 

available from the school office. 
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Once again we are using a web based booking system for our 3-Way Parent/Student/Teacher Interviews. You can make 

your bookings on the school website até 

http://www.waikanae.school.nz/1/pages/79-mid-year-student-parent-teacher-meeting-booking-portal 

This year the interviews are being held in Week 6 of Term 2 over three consecutive days/nights: 

Interviews are 15 minutes in duration.  

¶ Scheduled Interview times for Tuesday 4 June, 3.30 ï 5.45 (last appointment) For Rooms 5,7, 20 only  

¶ Scheduled Interview times for Wednesday 5 June, 3.30 - 7.15 (last appointment) All rooms  

¶ Scheduled Interview times for Thursday 6 June, 1.00 - 5.15 (last appointment) All rooms except Rooms 5,7,  and 

20 

¶ N.B. Students and parents of Room 14  will have a separate interview timetable due to maternity related issues. 

(see the booking site) 

 

The school will close at the normal time on Tuesday and Wednesday. 

The school will close at 12.30pm on Thursday 6 June with buses leaving at 12.40pm.  

 

Please visit the school website to book your interviews. You will need the school code to enter the interview booking 

website.  The code is vbtm9. Good luck, it is very easy. Bookings can be made at the office if you do not have access to 

the web, just ring or visit Jan at reception and make your bookings the old fashioned way. 

As part of our learning exploring ñHow can communities protect our wildlife?ò we visited the NgǕ Manu Nature Reserve. 

Our students all had the opportunity to have a hands-on experience with nature and hear about what our local 

community is doing to help our wildlife. A BIG thank you to all the adult helpers who came along and contributed to this 

amazing experience.  


